
 

 

 
Once again, we are compiling a new Canteen Roster for 2022.  Your help and co-operation is needed for the 
smooth running of the Canteen. 
 

As this is our main source of revenue for the school, we look forward to your support. 
 

The Canteen is open every day from 7:30am to 2:30pm and four helpers are required each day.  You could be 
rostered on for one day every four weeks, between the hours of 9:00am to 2:30pm. 
 

As some parents are unable to attend all day, any help which you can offer is welcome e.g. maybe 7am to help 
cut up.  You may be able to help between 9.30am and 11.00am, which is our busiest time, while we prepare 
the food. 
 

New parents including fathers, as well as grandparents are most welcome, and we are sure you will have a 
busy and interesting day. 
 

Please fill in the form below and return it to the School Office or the Canteen as soon as possible, so the new 
rosters can be drawn up. 
 

---------------------------------------------------- 
Canteen Roster Form 

 

Name:  
 
Please indicate the day/s 
you would like to help: 
 
I will help on: 
 

 Monday 

 Tuesday 

 Wednesday 

 Thursday 

 Friday 

Student’s Name:  

Address: 
 

 

Phone Number:  

I would like to 
work with: 

 

 Only able to come until 11:30am 

Other times, please specify:  

 I am willing to be ON CALL if there is a shortage of parents 
  

Date……………  Time……………… 

 

Please return to the School Office or Form Teacher as soon as possible 


